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1  S e r v i c e  N e w  B r u n s w i c k  ( S N B )  S e l f -

R e g i s t r a t i o n  

This How to document is for all NBASW members who are not employees with the 

Government of New Brunswick (GNB) or a Regional Health Authority (RHA). As such, to 

create an account to allow you to register/renew and pay your membership dues online 

you will have to follow the preceding six steps. I 

Enter the following link: 

https://www.iam-gia.snb.ca/idm/snb/     IMPORTANT: Do not forget to add the s in https. 

 

STEP 1 of 6 

This website page will open and click on the link ‘Self Registration’. 

 

 

 

 

 

Self Registration  / Auto-inscription 

https://www.iam-gia.snb.ca/idm/snb/
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STEP 2 of 6 

    

 

 

Click the ‘Accept’ button to accept the Terms and Conditions of Use. 
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STEP 3 of 6  

You are now able to create your profile:  

 

IMPORTANT: Enter all the required information.  It is important that you double check your 

information for accuracy, for example, your email address.  If we do not have an 

accurate email address, then you will not be able to use the SNB Self pay, password 

recovery, management system and renew your membership online. 

 

Once all the fields are all filled, click on the ‘Next’ button. 
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STEP 4 of 6 

Enter Security Information as requested below. Please note and document your questions 

and answers. You will need to know this information for your account validation. This vital 

information will be needed if you have issues with your password in the future. Once 

information is entered, click on ‘Next’ to continue to next page. 
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STEP 5 of 6 

Enter accurate contact information and once complete, click on ‘Finish’ to continue to 

next page.  
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STEP 6 of 6 

You will then get this screen when you have completed the process: 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations! Phase one of two is now complete. As stated in the letter from the 

Association, you will receive another correspondence from the NBASW at the beginning 

of the year 2013 to explain the final phase of this project to allow each member the 

opportunity of online registration and payment.  

 

Thank you!  

 

The team at the NBASW 


